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The Law and Economics of Class Actions in Europe
'The Law and Economics of Class Actions in Europe marshals an impressive array
of expertise from both sides of the Atlantic to illuminate the debate over class
action litigation. This volume is a valuable addition to the literature on class actions
in both the US and Europe.' – Jennifer Arlen, New York University, School of Law, US
'The availability and performance of class actions is a fundamental question being
addressed in many legal systems. Class actions offer a rare opportunity for
individuals with small losses to obtain redress against large companies and may
provide important incentives to comply with the law. Effective class actions that
provide these benefits exist in few countries. This book assembles leading scholars
from around the world to provide important new insights into the theory and
practice of this important legal procedure.' – Theodore Eisenberg, Cornell
University, US This well-documented book discusses the power and limitations of
class actions with insights and analysis from a panel of distinguished scholars. It
pays special attention to the introduction and the applicability of such a legal
device in European civil law countries. The book offers a broad legal and economic
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investigation, drawing insights from US judicial experience and giving a rigorous
discussion of both the philosophical and constitutional aspects and the economic
mechanisms and incentives set up by class actions. The Law and Economics of
Class Actions in Europe will be a welcome addition to the bookshelf of all those
interested in the function of class action litigation for promoting justice and
efficiency. In particular, it will benefit graduate and postgraduate students,
researchers and academics in law, economics, and law and economics,
policymakers, judges and attorneys.

Economics of Information and Law
Over the past two decades, the field of law and economics has matured to the
point where scholars have employed the latest economic methods in an effort to
understand the nature of legal rules and to guide legal reform. This book is the first
to provide a broad survey of this scholarship as it has been applied to problems in
torts, contracts, property, and litigation. It will therefore serve as a convenient
reference guide to this exciting field.

Economic Analysis and Law
A comprehensive presentation of the use of economics in judicial decisions, the
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book is structured to provide all the foundational concepts that are important for
the application of economics to the development and interpretation of statutes
that emanate from economic conditions. The diversity of the economic field defines
the scope of the book and its relevance to the study of law and rule adjudication.
Beyond the positive dimensions of law and economics, the book evaluates the
normative aspects of law and economics when laws are imprecise, and markets
are inefficient. The ethical scope of transactions and rule adjudication are further
considered in the context of professional ethics and the rationale for ethical
considerations in the practice of law and economics. It presents a unique analysis
of law, finance, and economics, by taking a look at the intricate quantitative
requirements that are essential for scientific knowledge in the courtroom and the
international dimensions of the practice of law and economics beyond municipal
frontiers. It alerts entrepreneurs to risk exposures in the global economy and
provides foundational information for readers who are also interested in
international law and economics, and the essence and interpretations of
international conventions appertaining to money, expropriation, the environment,
and investments in international financial markets. This book is a useful reference
for both undergraduate and graduate students who are interested in law and
economics, forensic economics, corporate white-collar crime, and legal studies. It is
also valuable for certificate programs for paralegals who wish to have a basic
understanding of economic and financial concepts.
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Competition Law and Consumer Protection
Law and economics can be considered as the most exciting development in legal
scholarship in recent decades. This volume is the first all-encompassing
bibliography in this area. It lists approximately 7000 publications, covering the
whole area of law and economics, including `old' law and economics (topics such
as antitrust law, labor law, tax law, social security, economic regulation, etc.) as
well as `new' law and economics with such topics as tort law, contract law, family
law, procedure, criminal law, etc.). The volume also includes the literature on the
philosophical foundations and the fundamental concepts of the approach. Part Two
gives a special survey of law and economics publications in Europe, written in
other languages than English. The Bibliography of Law and Economics is an
invaluable reference work for students, scholars, lawyers, economists and other
people interested in this field.

The Role of Information in the Economy and Society
This collection of essays explores the most relevant developments at the interface
of economics and psychology, giving special attention to models of irrational
behavior, and draws the relevant implications of such models for the design of
legal rules and institutions. The application of economic models of irrational
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behavior to law is especially challenging because specific departures from rational
behavior differ markedly from one another. Furthermore, the analytical and
deductive instruments of economic theory have to be reshaped to deal with the
fragmented and heterogeneous findings of psychological research, turning towards
a more experimental and inductive methodology. This volume brings together
pioneering scholars in this area, along with some of the most exciting
developments in the field of legal and economic theory. Areas of application
include criminal law and sentencing, tort law, contract law, corporate law, and
financial markets.

Law and Economics of Innovation
Jeremy Bentham and Gary Becker established the tradition of analyzing criminal
law in utilitarian and economic terms. This seminal book continues that tradition
with specially commissioned, original papers that span the philosophical
foundations of the use of economics in criminal law, both traditional economic
perspectives and behavioral and experimental approaches to the discipline. The
contributors examine and evaluate the optimal design of criminal law norms as
well as the ideal structure of law enforcement institutions. They delineate what
wrongs ought to be criminalized, identify the boundaries between criminal law and
tort, and determine the optimal size of sanctions given the differential vulnerability
of victims. They also analyze the special considerations that apply to the regulation
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of corporate crime, the effects of technology on crime, and the effects of the
distribution of wealth on sentencing. This essential Handbook provides students
and scholars of criminal law and law and economics the opportunity to explore the
diversity of contemporary approaches to the economics of crime. Criminologists,
sociologists and policymakers will also find it a valuable addition to their
collections.

The Law and Economics of Enforcing European Consumer Law
Regulation
The Law and Economics of Irrational Behavior
In the internet age, the need for effective consumer law enforcement has arguably
never been greater. This timely book is a comparative law and economic analysis
of the changing landscape of EU consumer law enforcement policy. EU member
states are moving away from purely public or private law enforcement and now
appear to be moving towards a more mixed approach, not least due to European
legislation. This book reflects on the need for and creation of efficient enforcement
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designs. It examines the various economic factors according to which the
efficiency of different enforcement mechanisms can be assessed. Hypothetical
case scenarios within package travel and misleading advertising, dealing with
substantial individual harm and trifling and widespread harm are used to illustrate
various consumer law problems. Design suggestions on how to optimally mix
enforcement mechanisms for these case scenarios are developed. The findings are
then used as a benchmark to assess real life situations in countries with different
enforcement traditions - the Netherlands, Sweden and England. The book is of
value to both researchers and policy-makers working in the area of consumer
protection.

The Law and Economics of Corporate Governance
All three parts [of the book] are without question extremely detailed and thorough
treatises of the three different instruments of contingent protection. The case law
of the DSB as well as policy proposals put forward in the Doha Round are referred
to and analysed extensively. Every part of the book is an excellent and very
thoughtful work on the respective instrument and will be helpful for everyone
working in the field. Christoph Herrmann, Common Market Law Review Although
the legal landscape is littered with literature about the WTO, antidumping,
safeguards, subsidies and countervailing measures, the missing piece has been a
comprehensive text tying together the law and economics of these topics.
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Mavroidis, Messerlin and Wauters fill this gap. The authors form an unparalleled
triumvirate who successfully draw on their complementary legal-economic
experiences from policymaking, practitioner expertise and academic scholarship to
comprehensively examine contingent protection. In a single book, they manage to
explain the economics to the lawyers, the law to the economists, and the
increasing importance of contingent protection policies to everyone. Chad P. Bown,
Brandeis University, US The new book by Petros Mavroidis, Patrick Messerlin and
Jasper Wauters, The Law and Economics of Contingent Protection in the WTO, fills a
gap in the international trade literature by providing a comprehensive,
interdisciplinary (law and economics) treatment of three of the most arcane and
least well-understood trade protection regimes permitted under the GATT/WTO,
i.e., anti-dumping, countervailing duties, and safeguards. The authors expertly
weave together both a comprehensive and rigorous analysis of the complex legal
rules and case law with an economic critique of the law governing each of these
three regimes. The book is a tour de force and will become the standard reference
work for scholars, policy makers, and practitioners specializing in these areas.
Michael Trebilcock, University of Toronto, Canada Trade barriers that are
contingent on the existence of specific conditions dumping by, or subsidization of,
exporters, and injury of domestic firms have historically been used intensively by
many OECD countries and are now increasingly applied by developing countries.
This volume provides an excellent discussion and accessible analysis of WTO rules
on contingent protection and the rapidly expanding case law. The authors have
Page 9/33

Bookmark File PDF Economics Of Information And Law
done a major service to both legal practitioners and trade policy analysts with an
interest in this area. Bernard Hoekman, The World Bank, US In this important book,
three of the leading authors in the field of international economic law discuss the
law and economics of the three most frequently used contingent protection
instruments: anti-dumping, countervailing measures, and safeguards. When
discussing countervailing measures, the authors also discuss legal challenges
against prohibited and/or actionable subsidies. The authors choice is mandated by
the fact that the effects of a subsidy cannot always be confined to the market of
the WTO Member wishing to react against it. Assuming there are effects outside its
market, an injured WTO Member can challenge the scheme as such before a WTO
Panel. Taking the three agreements for granted as a starting point, the book
provides comprehensive discussion of both the original contracts, and the case law
that has substantially contributed to the understanding of these agreements. The
agreements discussed by the authors provide generally worded disciplines on
Members and leave a lot of discretion to the investigating authorities of such
Members. A great number of the many questions that arise in the course of a
domestic trade remedies investigation are not explicitly addressed in these
agreements. In such a situation, the authors highlight the important role that the
judge has to play. Much like domestic investigating authorities adopt a line which is
either more liberal

The Economics of Financial Markets
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This unique volume takes a primarily empirical perspective on the law and
economics of federalism. Using cross jurisdiction variation, the specially
commissioned chapters examine the effects of various state experiments in areas
such as crime, welfare, consumer protection, and a host of other areas. Although
legal scholars have talked about states as laboratories for decades, rarely has the
law and economics literature treated the topic of federalism empirically in such a
systematic and useful way.

Bibliography of Law and Economics
Ejan Mackaay offers a comprehensive look at the essential points of economic
reasoning, the Coase Theorem, and legal institutions such as intellectual property,
extra-contractual civil liability and contracts. The books structure mirrors the way
law is taught in civil law countries, with structured presentations, references to civil
code articles paired with non-technical explanations, and limited reliance on
graphs. This English-language version builds on the success of the authors 2008
French-language textbook on law and economics from a civil law perspective.

Economics of Information Security and Privacy III
The main aims of the workshop were: the establishment of a network of institutes
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in the area of information economics & policy, working within a common
framework; to give recommendations on future activities in information economics
& policy; & to give recommendations on European Community & national policy.
The Workshop discussed the wide-ranging role of information in the economy &
society from a number of angles: the economy, firms & organizations, social, legal
& policy dimensions.

Economics of Defense Policy: No distinctive title
Generations of law and economics scholars have been fascinated by history,
seeing in its institutions and laws a vast database for illuminating their theories.
Equally, historians have seen economic analysis as a helpful tool with which to
analyze legal institutions. As a result a vibrant field has emerged in which people
trained in law, economics, history, and political science have all made significant
contributions. This volume brings together the most essential works examining
legal history from an economic perspective.

Research Handbook on the Economics of Property Law
The Workshop on the Economics of Information Security (WEIS) is the leading
forum for interdisciplinary scholarship on information security, combining expertise
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from the fields of economics, social science, business, law, policy and computer
science. Prior workshops have explored the role of incentives between attackers
and defenders, identified market failures dogging Internet security, and assessed
investments in cyber-defense. Current contributions build on past efforts using
empirical and analytic tools to not only understand threats, but also strengthen
security through novel evaluations of available solutions. Economics of Information
Security and Privacy III addresses the following questions: how should information
risk be modeled given the constraints of rare incidence and high interdependence;
how do individuals' and organizations' perceptions of privacy and security color
their decision making; how can we move towards a more secure information
infrastructure and code base while accounting for the incentives of stakeholders?

The Economics of Information Technology
The Law and Economics of Takeovers
Provides an introduction of the data industry to the field of economics This book
bridges the gap between economics and data science to help data scientists
understand the economics of big data, and enable economists to analyze the data
industry. It begins by explaining data resources and introduces the data asset. This
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book defines a data industry chain, enumerates data enterprises’ business models
versus operating models, and proposes a mode of industrial development for the
data industry. The author describes five types of enterprise agglomerations, and
multiple industrial cluster effects. A discussion on the establishment and
development of data industry related laws and regulations is provided. In addition,
this book discusses several scenarios on how to convert data driving forces into
productivity that can then serve society. This book is designed to serve as a
reference and training guide for ata scientists, data-oriented managers and
executives, entrepreneurs, scholars, and government employees. Defines and
develops the concept of a “Data Industry,” and explains the economics of data to
data scientists and statisticians Includes numerous case studies and examples
from a variety of industries and disciplines Serves as a useful guide for
practitioners and entrepreneurs in the business of data technology The Data
Industry: The Business and Economics of Information and Big Data is a resource for
practitioners in the data science industry, government, and students in economics,
business, and statistics. CHUNLEI TANG, Ph.D., is a research fellow at Harvard
University. She is the co-founder of Fudan’s Institute for Data Industry and
proposed the concept of the “data industry”. She received a Ph.D. in Computer and
Software Theory in 2012 and a Master of Software Engineering in 2006 from Fudan
University, Shanghai, China.

Research Handbook on the Economics of Torts
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Both law and economics and intellectual property law have expanded dramatically
in tandem over recent decades. This field-defining two-volume Handbook,
featuring the leading legal, empirical, and law and economics scholars studying
intellectual property rights, provides wide-ranging and in-depth analysis both of
the economic theory underpinning intellectual property law, and the use of
analytical methods to study it.

Law and Economics
The Economics of Information Technology is a concise and accessible review of
some of the important economic factors affecting information technology
industries. These industries are characterized by high fixed costs and low marginal
costs of production, large switching costs for users, and strong network effects.
These factors combine to produce some unique behavior. The book consists of two
parts. In the first part, Professor Varian outlines the basic economics of these
industries. In the second part, Professors Farrell and Shapiro describe the impact of
these factors on competition policy. The clarity of the analysis and exposition
makes this an ideal introduction for undergraduate and graduate students in
economics, business strategy, law and related areas.

The Economics of Tenancy Law and Estate Management
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The assumption that competition law and consumer protection are mutually
reinforcing is rarely challenged. The theory seems uncontroversial. However,
because a positive interaction between the two is presumed to be self-evident, the
frequent conflicts that do in fact arise are often dealt with on an ad hoc basis, with
no overarching legal authority. There is a clear need for a detailed and coherent
understanding of exactly where the complements and tensions between the two
policy areas exist. Dr Cseres in-depth analysis provides that understanding.
Proceeding from the dual perspective of law and economics that is, of justice,
fairness, and reasonableness on the one hand, and of efficiency of the other she
fully considers such underlying issues as the following: the role of competition law
and consumer law in a free market economy;the notion of consumer welfare;the
effect of the modernisation of EC competition law for consumers;economics
theories of information, bounded rationality, and transaction costs;the special
significance of vertical agreements and merger control; and,how consumers are
affected by information asymmetries. The ultimate focus of the book is on current
and emerging EC law, in which a rapprochement between the two areas seems to
be under way. Dr. Cseres provides a knowledgeable guide to the various strands of
theory, policy, and jurisprudence that (she shows) ought to be taken into account
in the process, including schools of thought and law and policy experience in both
Europe and the United States. A special chapter on Hungary, where post-1989 law
and practice reveal a fresh and distinctly forward-looking understanding of the
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matter, is one of the book's most extraordinary features. Competition Law and
Consumer Protection stands alone as a committed contribution to bridging a gap in
legal knowledge the significance of which grows daily. It will be of immeasurable
value to a wide range of professionals from academics and researchers to officials,
policymakers, and practitioners in competition law, consumer protection advocacy,
economic theory and planning, business administration, and various pertinent
government authorities.

Economics of Legal History
'Lawyers, post-graduate students of law and economics, as well as policy makers
and judges concerned with the issues raised by class actions will find this book,
with its copious footnotes, a valuable tool for further research into this emerging
area of law.' - Phillip Taylor MBE and Elizabeth Taylor, the Barrister Magazine

Economics of Securities Law
This is a reprint of Anthony Ogus' classic study of regulation,first published in the
1990s. It examines how, since the last decades of the twentieth century there have
been fundamental changes in the relationship between the state and industry.
With the aid of economic theory Anthony Ogus critically examines the ways in
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which public law has been adapted to the task of regulating industrial activity and
provides a systematic overview of the theory and forms of social and economic
regulation. In particular, he explores the reasons why governments regulate, for
which, broadly speaking, two theoretical frameworks exist. First 'public interest'
theories determine that regulation should aim to improve social and economic
welfare. Second, 'economic' theories suggest that regulation should aim to satisfy
the demands of private interests. The book also looks at the evolution of the forms
of regulation in Britain, extending to the policies of privatization and deregulation
which were so characteristic of the period. The author skilfully evaluates the
advantages and disadvantages of the different forms of regulation, particularly in
the light of the two theoretical frameworks, but also by involving an analysis of
how firms respond to the various kinds of incentives and controls offered by
government. A significant feature of the book is its analysis of the choices made by
governments between the different forms of regulation and the influence exerted
by interest groups (including bureaucrats) and EC law.

The Economics of Zoning Laws
Leading scholars in the field of law and economics contribute their original
theoretical and empirical research to this major Handbook. Each chapter analyzes
the basic architecture and important features of the institutions of property law
from an economic point of view, while also providing an introduction to the issues
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and literature. Property rights and property systems vary along a large number of
dimensions, and economics has proven very conducive to analyzing these patterns
and even the nature of property itself. The contributions found here lend fresh
perspectives to the current body of literature, examining topics including: initial
acquisition; the commons, anticommons, and semicommons; intellectual property;
public rights; abandonment and destruction; standardization of property; property
and firms; marital property; bankruptcy as property; titling systems; land
surveying; covenants; nuisance; the political economy of property; and takings.
The contributors employ a variety of methods and perspectives, demonstrating the
fruitfulness of economic modeling, empirical methods, and institutional analysis for
the study of both new and familiar problems in property. Legal scholars,
economists, and other social scientists interested in property will find this
Handbook an often-referenced addition to their libraries.

The Law and Economics of Contingent Protection in the WTO
The Economics of Financial Markets presents a concise overview of capital
markets, suitable for advanced undergraduates and for beginning graduate
students in financial economics. Following a brief overview of financial markets their microstructure and the randomness of stock market prices - this textbook
explores how the economics of uncertainty can be applied to financial decisionmaking. The mean-variance model of portfolio selection is discussed, with analysis
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extended to the capital asset pricing model (CAPM). Arbitrage plays a pivotal role
in finance and is studied in a variety of contexts, including the APT model of asset
prices. Methods for the empirical evaluation of CAPM and APT are also discussed,
together with the volatility of asset prices, the intertemporal CAPM and the equity
premium puzzle. An analysis of bond contracts leads into an assessment of
theories of the term structure of interest rates. Finally, financial derivatives are
explored, focusing on futures and options contracts.

Law and Economics of Article 102 TFEU
In this timely book, the law and economics of corporate governance is approached
from a range of angles. This study reveals that perspectives are changing: they
differ between the economic and the legal standpoint; they vary across countries;
they evolve over time. A group of leading scholars offer their views some provide
fresh empirical evidence on existing theories and others attempt to develop new
theoretical insights based on empirical puzzles. They all analyse the economics of
corporate governance with a view to how it should, or should not, be regulated.
Economic analysis of law proves to be the common language for understanding
corporate governance on both sides of the Atlantic. The law and economics
approach is applied to topical issues in the international debate, such as the
harmonization of company laws; regulatory competition; determinants of
separation of ownership and control; enforcement of investor protection; and the
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political economy of corporate governance.

Fostering Research on the Economic and Social Impacts of
Information Technology
The past twenty years have witnessed a surge in behavioral studies of law and lawrelated issues. These studies have challenged the application of the rational-choice
model to legal analysis and introduced a more accurate and empirically grounded
model of human behavior. This integration of economics, psychology, and law is
breaking exciting new ground in legal theory and the social sciences, shedding a
new light on age-old legal questions as well as cutting edge policy issues. The
Oxford Handbook of Behavioral Economics and Law brings together leading
scholars of law, psychology, and economics to provide an up-to-date and
comprehensive analysis of this field of research, including its strengths and
limitations as well as a forecast of its future development. Its 29 chapters
organized in four parts. The first part provides a general overview of behavioral
economics. The second part comprises four chapters introducing and criticizing the
contribution of behavioral economics to legal theory. The third part discusses
specific behavioral phenomena, their ramifications for legal policymaking, and their
reflection in extant law. Finally, the fourth part analyzes the contribution of
behavioral economics to fifteen legal spheres ranging from core doctrinal areas
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such as contracts, torts and property to areas such as taxation and antitrust policy.

Economics of Defense Policy
This 2006 book explores the nature of the cybersecurity problem for nations and
addresses possible solutions.

Research Handbook on the Economics of Intellectual Property
Law
The Data Industry
. . . their collection together here represents a valuable addition to the library of
those who are concerned with studying, teaching analysing, practicing, or making,
environmental law as well as students and practitioners of environmental
economics. David Hadley, The Economic Journal The exploration of the basic
economics of externalities and the basic common law doctrines and institutions for
dealing with externalities constitute a "first generation" of economic analysis of
environmental law. The present book of essays illustrates the "second generation"
of economic analysis of environmental law. The fundamental economic issues, and
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the common law, are no longer the focus. The lessons of the "first generation"
have been absorbed and transcended. The focus has shifted to the level of
application, which is the level at which the economist and the lawyer-economist
can best hope to influence policy. We are making progress and the essays in this
volume will do much to assure that progress continues. From the foreword by
Richard A. Posner, United States Court of Appeals for the Seventh Circuit and
University of Chicago Law School, US One of the most exciting and productive
areas of research in environmental policy is resulting from the integration of the
traditionally separate fields of environmental economics and law and economics.
This book brings together the top researchers engaged in this enterprise to share
the useful insights that are emerging. Both in terms of the scope of coverage and
the depth of analysis this is an absolutely first-rate book. Tom Tietenberg, Colby
College, Maine, US This outstanding book focuses on how economics can
contribute to the design, implementation and appraisal of legal systems that
create the right incentives for environmental protection. The sixteen original and
specially commissioned contributions written by some of the leading names in their
field span many of the important areas of contemporary interest and employ case
study material combined with theoretical, empirical and experimental research.
The book addresses many topical issues including: the fundamental notions of
property rights and social norms; the design and implementation of civil liability
regimes; the use of criminal law as an instrument of environmental policy; the role
that citizen suits, self-monitoring and self-enforcement could and should play in the
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implementation of law; the international harmonisation of environmental law; and
the treatment of environmental damages in courts. Cutting-edge economic
technique is motivated by, and articulates with, real and pressing policy debates.
The contributors refer to a range of legal cases and policy decisions, and draw out
a host of policy implications and prescriptions for settings as diverse as Superfund
reform in the US and the harmonisation of landfill regulations in the European
Union. By combining incisive overviews of the latest thinking and results,
complemented by original analysis, The Law and Economics of the Environment
will appeal to researchers and students of the environment, law and economics,
policy practitioners and those with an interest in knowing what constitutes good
environmental law.

The Law and Economics of the Environment
The tremendous growth in use of information technology (IT) has led to an
increased interest in understanding its social and economic impacts. This book
presents examples of crosscutting research that has been conducted to
understand the impact of information technology on personal, community, and
business activities. It explores ways in which the use of methodology from
economics and social sciences contributes to important advances in understanding
these impacts. The book discusses significant research issues and concerns and
suggests approaches for fostering increased interdisciplinary research on the
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impacts of information technology and making the results of this research more
accessible to the public and policymakers. This volume is expected to influence
funding priorities and levels of support for interdisciplinary research of this kind.

The Law and Economics of Federalism
This book studies takeovers from the acquirer's perspective. More precisely the
book focuses on the legal and regulatory treatment of the risks faced by the
acquiring company shareholders in takeovers. The identified risks are categorised
into two main groups: first, risks generated by managerial choices and second,
regulatory or external risks. The analysis considers the legal context but also draws
on the economic literature, seeking to map the area under consideration and to
suggest measures to improve the present position from both a law and economics
perspective. More specifically, the book examines various methods of protecting
the acquiring shareholders against value-decreasing or self-interested acquisitions,
such as the class transaction rules, fiduciary duties, the acquiring directors'
responsibilities under the Takeover Code, the court scheme procedure, the role of
institutional shareholders and reward strategies, and methods of making the
acquiring directors more exposed to the discipline of the market. The effects of the
choice of the medium of payment are also covered. In addition, it covers the
Code's position with regard to auction situations and seeks to identify ways of
addressing the acquiring shareholders' interests in auctions, including auctions
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where buyout teams or white Knights are involved. Moreover it identifies situations
where deviations from horizontal equality rules, which increase takeover premia,
are or should be recognised. To that effect the Code's rules on mandatory bids, the
determination of the price and the form of payment offered, partial offers and
squeeze outs are considered. In addition, it covers the Code's position with regards
to auction situations and seeks to identify ways of addressing the acquiring
shareholders' interests in auctions, including auctions where buyout teams or
White Knights are involved. Moreover it identifies situations where deviations from
horizontal equality rules, which increase takeover premia, are or should be
recognised. To that effect the Code's rules on mandatory bids, the determination of
the price and the form of payment offered, partial offers and squeeze outs are
considered. The analysis covers both hostile and friendly situations. In relation to
hostile takeovers, the legal and regulatory framework of toehold strategies is
analysed (Code's requirements, Disclosure Rules and Companies Act disclosure
requirements etc). Market Abuse issues in relation to stake building are also
highlighted. In relation to friendly takeovers the operation of lock-up agreements
and break fees (Code's requirements, fiduciary law, financial assistance and other
contract law concerns), is also explored. Finally, the Panel's position on adverse
changes, pre-conditions and conditions which the offer can be subject to and the
bidder's exposure to Material Adverse Change risk are assessed. The book
discusses developments in the area under consideration including the Takeover
Code regime after the implementation of the Takeover Directive and the
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Companies Act 2006.

The Oxford Handbook of Behavioral Economics and the Law
'This is a well edited collection of important papers which will find a home in
university libraries throughout the world. the volume stands testimony to the
significance of Richard Posner as the leading thinker of the L and E School.' - K.
Lawler, Economic Issues the pioneering work of Judge Richard Posner has brought
to light the broad relevance of economics to virtually all areas of law. During the
last three decades, Judge Posner has provided seminal contributions to the
development of an overarching economic theory of law, with applications including
traditional legal subjects, such as torts and contracts, as well as non-standard
topics, such as his study of primitive law and ancient customs. This selection of
Posner's essays reveals the importance of economic efficiency as a driving force in
the formation of private law. the rigorous and insightful introduction by Francesco
Parisi discusses Posner's unparalleled influence on the evolution of law and
economics and the understanding of the economic foundations of private law.

Research Handbook on the Economics of Criminal Law
Covering over one-hundred topics on issues ranging from Law and
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Neuroeconomics to European Union Law and Economics to Feminist Theory and
Law and Economics, The Oxford Handbook of Law and Economics is the definitive
work in the field of law and economics. The book gathers together scholars and
experts in law and economics to create the most inclusive and current work on law
and economics. Edited by Francisco Parisi, the Handbook looks at the origins of the
field of law and economics, tracks its progression and increased importance to
both law and economics, and looks to the future of the field and its continued
development by examining a cornucopia of fields touched by work in law and
economics. The uniqueness of its breadth, depth, and convenience make the
volume essential to scholars, students, and contributors in the field of law and
economics.

Economics of the Law
Focusing on issues of vital importance to those seeking to understand and reform
the tort system, this volume takes a multi-disciplinary approach, including
theoretical economic analysis, empirical analysis, socio-economic analysis, and
behavioral anal

Research Handbook on the Economics of European Union Law
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The Law and Economics of Cybersecurity
Law and Economics of International Climate Change Policy
This book explores the economic analysis of intellectual property law, with a
special emphasis on the Law and Economics of informational goods in light of the
past decade’s technological revolution. In recent years there has been massive
growth in the Law and Economics literature focusing on intellectual property, on
both normative and positive levels of analysis. The economic approach to
intellectual property is often described as a monolithic, coherent approach that
may differ only as it is applied to a particular case. Yet the growing literature of
Law and Economics in intellectual property does not speak in one voice. The
economic discourse used in legal scholarship and in policy-making encompasses
several strands, each reflecting a fundamentally different approach to the
economics of informational works, and each grounded in a different ideology or
methodological paradigm. This book delineates the various economic approaches
taken and analyzes their tenets. It maps the fundamental concepts and the
theoretical foundation of current economic analysis of intellectual property law, in
order to fully understand the ramifications of using economic analysis of law in
policy making. In so doing, one begins to appreciate the limitations of the current
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frameworks in confronting the challenges of the information revolution. The book
addresses the fundamental adjustments in the methodology and underlying
assumptions that must be employed in order for the economic approach to remain
a useful analytical framework for addressing IPR in the information age.

The Economics of Private Law
International climate change policy can be broadly divided into two periods: A first
period, where a broad consensus was reached to tackle the risk of global warming
in a coordinated global effort, and a second period, where this consensus was
finally framed into a concrete policy. The first period started at the "Earth Summit"
of Rio de Janeiro in 1992, where the United Nations Framework Convention on
Climate Change (UNFCCC) was opened for signature. The UNFCCC was
subsequently signed and ratified by 174 countries, making it one of the most
accepted international rd treaties ever. The second period was initiated at the 3
Conference of the Parties (COP3) to the UNFCCC in Kyoto in 1997, which produced
the Kyoto Protocol (KP). Till now, eighty-four countries have signed the Kyoto
Protocol, but only twelve ratified it. A major reason for this slow ratification is that
most operational details of the Kyoto Protocol were not decided in Kyoto but
deferred to following conferences. This deferral of the details, while probably
appropriate to initially reach an agreement, is a major stepping stone for a speedy
ratification of the protocol. National policy makers and their constituencies, who
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would ultimately bear the cost of Kyoto, are generally not prepared to ratify a
treaty that could mean anything, from an unsustainable strict regime of
international control of greenhouse gases (GHGs) to an "L-regime" ofloopholes, or
from a pure market-based international carbon trading to a regime of huge
international carbon tax funds.

The Law and Economics of Intellectual Property in the Digital
Age
This comprehensive volume comprises original essays by authors well known for
their work on the European Union. Together they provide the reader with an
economic analysis of the most important elements of EU law and the mechanisms
for decisions within the EU. The Handbook focuses particularly on how the
development of EU law negotiates the tension between market integration,
national sovereignty and political democracy. The book begins with chapters
examining constitutional issues, while further chapters address the establishment
of a single market. The volume also addresses sovereign debt problems by
providing a detailed analysis of the architecture of the EU's monetary institutions,
its monetary policy and their implications. The depth and breadth of the
Handbook's coverage make it an essential reference for students, scholars and
policymakers interested in the complexities of the European Union.
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Law and Economics for Civil Law Systems
“A reference book in this area of EU competition law and a must-have companion
for academics, enforcers and practitioners alike, as well as EU and national
judges.” Judge Nils Wahl, Court of Justice of the European Union This seminal text
offers an authoritative and integrated treatment of the legal and economic
principles that underpin the application of Article 102 TFEU to the behaviour of
dominant firms. Traditional concerns of monopoly behaviour, such as predatory
pricing, refusals to deal, excessive pricing, tying and bundling, discount practices
and unlawful discrimination are treated in detail through a review of the applicable
economic principles, the case law and decisional practice and more recent
economic and legal writings. In addition, the major constituent elements of Article
102 TFEU, such as market definition, dominance, effect on trade and applicable
remedies are considered at length. The third edition involves a net addition of over
250 pages, with a substantial new chapter on Abuses In Digital Platforms, an
extensively revised chapter on standards, and virtually all chapters incorporating
substantial revisions reflecting key cases such as Intel, MEO, Google Android,
Google Shopping, AdSense, and Qualcomm.
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